1274 5th Avenue,
$#103,

New York, N.Y. 10029,
United States.

23rd September 1987.
Dear Florrie,

T have been asked by Dumile Feni to write you this letter with
regards to your daughters, Sophia and Mariam's education prospects
in the United States. He is anxious that various steps be taken
immediately to enable him to submit their applications to the
American Committee on Africa at the United Nations.

In the first place he would like you to provide him with all
relevant information on your daughters' education progress in
South Africa. Secondly he would like this information as soon

as possible to enable the Committee to process the applications
which will enable your daughters to begin school here at the
beginning of 1988. Thirdly when sending this information please
send only photocopies and not the originals. He hopes to submit
all the relevant information to a Mr Khumalo who sits on this
Committee which will then enable him to process their applications
for Scholarships for South African children. This information will
be required well before January 1988 if they are to start school
here in 1988. It is therefore essential that this important matter
be dealt with urgently.

Information Required

1. What examinations both children have taken so far and the
grades and results they have achieved.

2 What subjects they have or taking at present - give full
details.

Fe What results if any were achieved on each subject. Perhaps
two references mights be of some use; namely (1) Academic
(ii) Character.

4, What has been happening to both children's education since
the various disruptions at school as the case might be. As
we are aware schooling in South Africa has been disrupted
on numerous occasions and it would be useful to give a fuller
picture of these disruptions.

Once all this information has been collected please send it immediately
to Dumile at the above address who will then forward the same to

Mr Khumalo of the American Committee on Africa at the United Nations.

I must emphasise that time is of the essence in this matter and the
sooner such information is received the quicker it will be dealt

with.

Dumile on his part wishes me to inform you that once he receives

this information he will make arrangements for the children to

come over here late this ¥ear to allow themselves time to get used
to the American way of life. This he will possibly manage sometime
in November or December.



